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Why did our current Year 7 Parents and pupils 
choose our school? 

“It just seemed like a lovely school and a school that really has the children’s best 
interest at heart and I got a good feeling from the headteacher Mr Grant…”

“Good discipline”

“My child was impressed with the classrooms/equipment, and the staff and 
older pupils really engaged with him on open evening. “

“The school seems more dynamic, the kids were well behaved….”



Why did our current Year 7 Parents and pupils 
choose our school?

“How vibrant and enthusiastic the pupils, headmaster and teachers were”
 
“The fact it is a smaller high school and the vibrancy of the school that I felt 
when I first walked in…”

“He selected it himself. Lovely family atmosphere. Great staff”

“It was my child’s choice and has a good reputation.”



“The feel for the school from the moment you walk through the doors is very 
welcoming. Each child is encouraged to reach there're full potential and I really 
hope this will be the case with my daughter’s learning journey. The headteacher 
tours are an excellent idea and very helpful when choosing a high school. 
Summer school is a fantastic idea and helped in some many ways with any 
fears and worries at ease once this week was completed. I am excited to see 
how things progress over the coming years…..”

“Smaller school setting. Impressed by the zero tolerance to bullying”

Why did our current Year 7 Parents and pupils choose 
our school?



“A number of reasons. A very strong Headteacher, a school on the up and really 
importantly, I felt that whilst there was a good emphasis on learning and results 
that it wasn't all about that it was about that, it was about creating rounded 
individuals who are better prepared for life after school.”

“Liked the fact the school is smaller than most. Felt all the staff came across as 
passionate about teaching/school and all took the time to speak to my child on 
the open evening. Mr Grant took us on a trip round the school during the school 
day and I was extremely impressed how he knew each child's name who we 
meet whilst walking around. The school has a family feel.”

Why did our current Year 7 Parents and pupils choose 
our school?



“Our son chose Shevington High School himself; we went to several open evenings 
and as soon as we came out of the open evening at Shevington he said this is the 
school I want to go to. His Dad then took him on one of the Head Teacher tours so 
he could see the school in action, and even though he was the only child going to 
Shevington from his Primary School he still wanted to go. We were also very happy 
with his choice, and truly believe he/we have chosen the right school.”

“Good standards, friendly and welcoming staff. Like the work ethic with children and 
sanctions to help them strive to achieve.”

Why did our current Year 7 Parents and pupils choose 
our school? 


